
Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine, now in production, is part 
of Victoria’s 100-per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kilometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within  
the traditional territory of the First Nation of 
Na-Cho Nyak Dun. The property is accessible 
by road year-round and is connected to Yukon 
Energy Corp’s electrical grid. The mine will be  
a significant contributor to Yukon employing 
350 to 400 people. 

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

COMMUNITY

WINTER 2021 VICTORIA-NND CBA SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS 

THE VICTORIA GOLD TEAM EXTENDS ITS SINCERE CONGRATULATIONS 
TO THIS WINTER’S VICTORIA GOLD NND CBA SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
recipients and wishes them and all First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun citizens success 
in their post-secondary studies: 

Jana Modras 
Business Management 
University of British Columbia

Carolene Lucas 
Make-up Artistry Program  
John Casablancas Institute 

Gavin Winter-Sinnott 
Renewable Resources Management 
Yukon University

Geri-Lee Buyck 
Bachelor of Arts 
Vancouver Island University 

Collin Skaper 
Associates Degree in Computer Sciences 
Langara College

Dawna Hope 
Indigenous Governance 
Yukon University

Talese Shilleto 
Masters in Indigenous Business  
and Leadership 
Simon Fraser University

Asia Winter-Sinnott 
Bachelor of Arts, Native Studies/ 
Physical Education 
University of Alberta 

Since the Victoria Gold NND CBA Scholarship was collaboratively established by 
the company and the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun in 2012, 120 scholarships 
have been awarded to the First Nation’s citizens pursuing their post-secondary 
studies for a total disbursement totalling well over $100,000. 

The next scholarship application deadline is August 20, 2021 and will be  
awarded in September 2021. 


